
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Bulletin  

23rd May 2025 

Coming up: 

Mon 26th May     Last swimming session for P4/5s 

Tue 27th May     Inspire Festival for P6s 

Wed 28th May     P2 trip  

Thu 29th May     P3 trip 

Fri 30th May     Morton Cup 10-11.30 at Woodside Park, family supported welcome 

      P1 assembly (12.15, P1 parents welcome to join us) 

Mon 2nd June     Sports Day (P1-3 am, P4-7pm) 

Tue 3rd June     Cricket Festival for P6 am 

Thu 5th June     Kelso Laddie Visit 

  New P1 (Aug 2025 starts) parent meeting 6-7pm 

Fri 6th June     P7 leavers party 

Mon 9th June     P4 + P5 trip tbc 

Tue 10th – Thu 12th June   P7 Transition Days at KHS 

Wed 11th June     P7 cluster disco at KHS 6-7.30pm, £2 to pay on ParentPay if attending 

Thu 12th June     P7 parent meeting at KHS 6.30-8pm 

Thu 19th June     P6 ukelele sharing at 3pm, P6 families welcome 

  Edenside Grows together Sale 

  Shorts and Shades Disco (New P1s – P6) 

Friday 20th June    ELC Graduation 

Mon 23rd June     P7 showcase and prizegiving (P7 families welcome, 1.45pm) 

Tue 24th June     P7 trip 

Wed 25th June     House choir competition 

  Last Day of Term and School Session 

  

Staffing news 

Mrs Fleming who has been a wonderful admin assistant at Edenside for many years has decided to retire 

at the summer holidays. She will be a huge miss to the Edenside Team. If you see her, I’m sure you will 

wish her well for her retirement! 

We are delighted that Mrs Haddow will work full time in the office from the beginning of the new school 

year.  
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Sports Day for P1-7 

P1 – 3 supporters should head out to the field by 9.15am. Children will arrive about this time, with the 

intention to start events at 9.30am. We plan to finish by 11.30am. 

P4-5 supporters should be in the field by 12.45. Events will start at 1pm and continue to about 3pm. We 

will then present the cup to the winning house at this time. 

Supporters are welcome to bring their own chair and are asked to stay behind the taped spectator line. 

We discourage children to run over to families as this can disrupt races, and it can become really tricky to 

keep track of the children. Thanks for your understanding. 

Children should try, where possible, to wear a t-shirt of their house colour. Sports Day clothes can be 

worn all day, instead of school uniform. 

 

 

Countryside Day 

Countryside is a fantastic experience for P5s. A huge 

amount of people are involved in organising it and 

running the event on the day. 

The children learned about so many different 

aspects of the countryside as well as keeping 

themselves in various situations. 

We came second in the poster competition too! 

 
   

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Workshops 

It was brilliant to see so many families come and 

join in the family workshops on offer this week.  

Thank you for supporting us and sharing in some 

fun activities alongside your children.  

The staff were buzzing about how families got 

involved. We hope you may try out some of the 

activities at home, where possible! 

 

 

 ELC 

What a busy time it has been in ELC over the last couple of weeks. We have had 

our own art gallery, inspired by the ‘The Scream’ by Edward Munch. The 

children were so brilliant at explaining what they saw and having a try at 

drawing it themselves. 

Other children decided to have a show and tell this week. They have been 

leading their own learning. They organised the time, brought in their special 

items and shared with their friends.  
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